

MEMORANDUM

TO:

The Metropolitan Nashville Government, by and through the Metropolitan Planning Commission

FROM:

Butch Spyridon

CEO, Nashville Convention & Visitors Corp

DATE:

June 7, 2022

RE:

Financial donation for independent music venues study

Please accept this letter as confirmation that the Nashville Convention & Visitors Corp is committed to donating \$10,000 towards an independent music venue study in Nashville. The organization will pay this donation upon receipt of an invoice.

Thank you for the opportunity to support an effort to demonstrate the value of these iconic venues in our city.